
 
  

Evidence Me and Parent Share are provided by 2Simple Limited. 

You can find out more about 2Simple by visiting www.2simple.com  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We’ve started to use a new system called Evidence Me that will allow us to share what 

your child is doing in school. 

With Parent Share in Evidence Me you will be able to: 

• View observations (complete with photos) via the app or web suite, showing you 

what your child has been learning and the new skills they are developing. 

• Send us your comments and feedback by simply adding them to the 

observations which will help our staff to support your child more effectively in the 

classroom.  

• Upload things that your child has done outside of school that you think the 

teacher would like to see. 

You will receive an email in the next few days from noreply@evidence.me asking you 

to confirm that you would like to participate. Make sure you check your spam/junk 

inbox as sometimes emails can get lost in there. Participation is optional, but we really 

recommend getting involved. If you have any questions or need any additional 

information, please contact the school directly. We will be holding a parent meeting 

on Wednesday 17th May 2023 at 3:00pm to introduce you to the features of the app. 

In the meantime, please visit http://help.evidence.me/parent-share/help-for-parents/ 

for further information and guidance. 

We look forward to supporting you and your child and are always striving to provide 

the highest standard of education possible. 

Best Wishes, 

Miss Hart 

Assistant Headteacher 
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